
From:  < >  
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2024 3:11 PM 
To: Peter Campbell  
Subject: Contact Form 

 

Contact Form 

 

Name: Evan Trubee 

 

Email:  

 

Phone:  

 

Message:  
Hello, I am vehemently opposed to the proposed PAR 1111 and 1121. I serve on Palm Desert 
City Council and I am a business owner, home owner, father and husband. If you choose to 
prohibit our freedom to choose which mode of heating and cooling our homes as well as how 
we obtain hot water you will be giving a monopoly to the electric utilities. You would be taking 
away options to consumers and giving it to utility providers who have not demonstrated a 
willingness to fairly serve the public. In addition I do not believe the entire premise of global 
warming and climate change nor do I believe that natural gas is harmful. I am 53 years old and 
the next climate change prediction that comes true will be the first. I have heard all the dire 
predictions. I believe that this rule is about behavior control...not about saving the planet. 
Thank you!  

 




